You can use or adapt this sample media release to promote falls prevention in your community. If distributing this media release from Queensland Health, consult your Public Affairs area first.

SAMPLE FALLS PREVENTION MEDIA RELEASE

[date]

Rising falls injuries ‘mostly preventable’

Injuries from falls are continuing to rise as our population ages, yet most falls are actually preventable, according to Queensland Health’s [Medical spokesperson].

“A bad fall when you’re over 65 can not only cause injury but result in emotional harm through fear of future injury, restricting a person’s independence,” said [Medical spokesperson].

“We all need to consider this, because [more than half] Queensland hospitalisations from these injuries – [figure] per cent – now involve people aged over 65.

“Falls occur most commonly around the home, and families and individuals can do a lot to help prevent people being hurt this way, through care and planning.”

[Medical spokesperson] said major contributing factors to these tumbles included individuals’ reduced strength and balance, poor vision, unsafe footwear, insufficient physical activity and the effects of medications.

“By keeping active, improving strength and balance, and removing potential hazards from the home environment, people can reduce the risk of a fall,” [he/she] said.

[Medical spokesperson] said home falls could be prevented in a number of ways, including:

· making homes safer by removing mats, cords and other hazards

· installing grab rails in bathrooms and handrails on stairs

· choosing the right footwear for various activities

· having medication reviewed regularly 

· installing adequate lighting throughout the house. 

[Medical spokesperson] said Queensland Health was tackling this growing problem through its Stay On Your Feet falls prevention program, coordinated by its Patient Safety Centre and statewide population health units.

“Queensland’s ageing population and the number of retirees moving here mean the state’s rising injury rate for falls seems certain to continue,” [he/she said]. 

“Future population trends mean we can expect a sharp rise in these injuries, and their cost to our health system, unless we can achieve effective prevention and lower treatment costs.” 

More information on falls prevention is available online at www.health.qld.gov.au/stayonyourfeet. 
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